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Awards

Learning Leaves

Class R – Lucas
Class 1 – Annie
Class 2 – Kaitlyn
Class 3 – Eleanor

House Points

Class R – Alfie
Class 1 – Leighton
Class 2 – Toby
Class 3 – Freddie

We are aware of the Government plans to lift all 
social distancing restrictions on the 19th July. 
However, we will continue with our current 
practices as we approach the final week of term 
and we continue to ask for parents to please 
wear a face covering when dropping and 
collecting your children from school. 

Year 6 Leavers Assembly

On the last day of term (23rd July), we will be 
having a leavers assembly for our year 6's to say 
farewell, but to also celebrate their time here at 
Rackenford. 

Our Leavers Assembly will take place in the hall 
from 1.30pm. We welcome our year 6 parents to 
join us, but please limit the number of adults 
attending to 2 per family. 

Please arrive for 1.30pm. Please arrive through 
the main entrance and into our reception area. 
Please sign in using the iPad in reception and use 
the hand sanitiser provided. The assembly will 
begin shortly after. We ask you to wear your 
masks please. 

We will be finishing the school day at 2.30pm 
following the leavers assembly. Sun cream, Hats & Water 

bottles

It looks to be a very hot last 
week of term,  could we 
please ask that all children 
come into school with sun 
cream already applied and 
can they also bring a named 
sun cream bottle with them 
so they can reapply it 
throughout the day. We also 
ask that they have a water 
bottle and sun hat with them.
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Dates

21 July
New Park Opening

23 July
Leavers assembly
Last day of term 2.30pm 
finish

8 September
First day Autumn term

20 September
Reception Class Eye Test

27 September
Individual Photos

Thank you to all who joined 
us for this years sports day. 
The children all did their 
very best and showed great 
sportsmanship. We will 
include photos in next 
weeks newsletter. 

Uniform

Over the past year we have had a fairly relaxed 
approach to our school uniform policy due to the 
lockdowns, and as we understand that there have been 
issues with uniform shortages in shops. From 
September we would like all children to return to 
school wearing our correct uniform please. 

Our school uniform 
• A navy sweatshirt, pullover or cardigan (with or 
without the school logo) 
• Trousers/shorts in charcoal grey or black 
• Skirt/tunic in navy blue, charcoal grey or black 
• Blue/red and white checked summer dress 
• Navy/red/white polo shirt (with or without the 
school logo) 
• Plain socks/tights in white, grey, navy or black 
• Shoes should be black. Trainers if worn, should be 
plain with no bright colours. Sandals should be ‘closed 
toe’. 

PE Kit: 
• A plain navy sports t-shirt 
• Plain navy or black shorts 
• Mainly blue tracksuit 
• Trainers or black daps 

You can buy new embroidered uniform, bookbags and 
other items from My Clothing at 
https://myclothing.com/rackenford-church-of-
england-primary-school/24857.school

Acceptable Jewellery in school : 
Pierced ears with studs or sleepers, watch or medical 
bracelet. 
Please no rings, bracelets, necklaces, etc.

Next week, please can all 
children bring a bag to 
school so they can take 

home all of their belongings 
and school work.

https://myclothing.com/rackenford-church-of-england-primary-school/24857.school
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Dinner Menu

The current school dinner menu will continue into 

the Autumn Term – the menu can be found online 

at https://rackenford-

primary.devon.sch.uk/Rackenford-Spring-2021.pdf

Little Angels

The children have had an 
amazing term. I couldn’t be 
prouder to have had the 
opportunity to be part of so 
many little lives and make a 
difference. Thank you for 
working together to provide 
some stability back into our 
lives. I hope you all have a 
wonderful summer x

Next week's clubs

Monday Lunchtime
Football (Catch up session)

Monday Afterschool
KS2 Multisport

Thursday
KS1 Multisport

Could we please ask that 
children bring in coins for the 
PTFA event by Tuesday 20th at 
the latest. Thank you

https://rackenford-primary.devon.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/07/Rackenford-Spring-2021.pdf

